
From: Monica McFarland <monica@faninabox.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Casey Jonescjones@wexfordplantation.com 

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 4/21/2014 12:50:10 PM

Subject: Re: Tracking Numbers
Attachments: FB-creditcardform.pdf

Hi Katherine,

Can I please have you send over the attached payment information for the attached invoice? 

I need to get this cleared ASAP.

Thank you,

Monica McFarland
Office Manager
Fan in a Box, LLC
855-837-7444
www.faninabox.com

Think INSIDE the Box!

On 4/15/2014 1:31 PM, Veldran, Katherine wrote: 

What is the status of the ticket holders?

On Apr 15, 2014, at 4:23 PM, "Monica McFarland" <monica@golftournamentinabox.com> wrote:

Hi Katherine,

The signs have been delivered as of around 4pm today.

I am working on getting the information for the jackets and lanyards. I contacted our UPS 
rep so he can figure out what he can do to get them delivered by Wednesday instead of 
Thursday. I have no idea why the delivery date was adjusted. There should have been 
plenty of time for them to be delivered without any delays.

Here are the correct tracking numbers:
1Z27679V0340259491
1Z27679V0341886105
1Z27679V0340888310
1Z27679V0342642125
1Z27679V0341483531
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I am thinking that I just typed the ones in wrong that I sent to you.

Thanks,
Monica McFarland
Golf Tournament in a Box, LLC
www.golftournamentinabox.com

On 4/15/2014 12:15 PM, Veldran, Katherine wrote:

Below are the tracking numbers I received from Haley this morning. Please confirm 
they are accurate.

The first two tracking numbers UPS is saying they are not valid.
I thought everything but the signs were going to be delivered on Monday to Wexford? 
They have not been delivered.

Please advise.
Thank you,
Katherine

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Mottel, Haley" <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: April 15, 2014 at 11:10:45 AM EDT
To: "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Subject: Tracking Numbers

She said that she will send me the tracking numbers for the signs.

Here are the tracking numbers for the jackets and lanyards/holders:
1Z27679V0342059491
1Z27679V0341889105
1Z27679V0340888310
1Z27679V0342642125
1Z27679V0341483531

Thanks!

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
Office: (803) 734-0082 
Mobile: (803) 240-1512 
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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